
 

  

July 30, 2018 
 

 
VIA E-FILING 
 
Mr. Mark L. Johnson, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
 
Re: 2018 ETC Certification - Request for Certification Pursuant to WAC 480-

123-060 and 47C.F.R. §54.314  
 Docket UT-180551 
 
Dear Mr. Johnson: 
 
 Pursuant to the reports previously filed under Docket UT-180551, Mashell 
Telecom, Inc. is submitting the 2017 and 2018 NECA-1 reports as required by 
WAC 480-123-70(1)(a). 
 
 If there are any questions concerning the foregoing, please contact the 
undersigned at 360-832-4130. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Danielle Clausen 
 
Enclosures 
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